
                                                                         
  
  

  
  
 

 
 

 
 

Notice of Public Hearing   
  
The City of Urbana and Urbana HOME Consortium (comprised of the City of Urbana, the City of 
Champaign, and Champaign County Regional Planning Commission) are seeking citizen input 
regarding community needs. The City of Urbana is working to develop the 2022/2023 Annual 
Action Plan, which outlines the goals and budget for activities in Fiscal Year 2022/2023.  A public 
hearing will be held on Tuesday, January 25, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. prior to the regular meeting of 
the Community Development Commission to gather input on the plan.  
 
Submit written comments to the City of Urbana, Grants Management Division 400 S. Vine St., 
Urbana, IL 61801 or by e-mail to grants@urbanaillinois.us before the close of business, Monday, 
January 24, 2022. 
  


